The Bellingham Practice

Patient Participation Group 

Action Plan 2012 2013 

We have over the last 12 months addressed last years Patient Participation/Patient Survey Action Plan and also developed a survey for this year.  Once the survey was completed we reviewed the results and formed an action plan for the coming year, this was then reviewed by the practice team.

Practice Participation meetings were held October 2012 and March 2013 
Practice meeting was held march 2013

	Pre survey 
	Detail
	Action required
	Who/When
	Outcomes

	The Website
	We discussed the good and bad points. The repeat prescriptions request section was thought not to be as user friendly as it could be.
	Jayne Reed to investigate this with the My Surgery Website support.  Jayne may need to speak to the member of the group to get more information
	Jayne Reed by January 2013
	The website designers have in fact made some changes within the prescription request field that have addressed the problems. So this is now resolved

	
	
	Promote the website particularly booking doctors appointments.
	All the team- newsletters, practice brochure, waiting room – ongoing

New patient questionnaires updated to include question for new patients.
	

	Obesity management
	Within the patient group the subject of Obesity within the practice population was raised and how we were tackling this problem.
	While we do see patients for weight management the practice will look at ways of engaging patients for obesity issues.  

Further discussion at the patient survey review meeting and it was felt that we should certainly look at different ways of engaging with patient regarding weight management
	Jayne Reed to discuss with nursing team.
Jayne Reed has spoken to the dietician who would be happy in principle to be involved with this

Jayne Reed to contact the website design people to see if we can get a similar set up as the young people email arrangement to establish a support mechanism for patients trying to lose weight.


	

	Northeast Ambulance service
	Within the patient group the issue was raised about the response times for ambulances requested for emergency admissions. 
	As a practice we need to encourage patients to let us know if they experience ambulance delays so that we can take this up with North east Ambulance Service
	All the team- newsletters, practice brochure, waiting room - ongoing
	

	North East Ambulance Service
	Development of access to paramedics for minor injuries outside surgery hours
	Jayne Reed to investigate this with the paramedic team leader and north east ambulance
	Jayne Reed/paramedic team leader. Ongoing
	March 2013 Darrel Jackson to raise with the ambulance service.  He will attend the next patient participation to feedback responses

	Carers
	Within the patient participation we recognised the valuable role of carers within our community.  We were able to get an insight into this role by members of the group.
Look how this group of patients can be better supported 
	Within the clinical commissioning group this has been identified as an area for special attention.  Jayne Reed will pay particular attention to any developments in this area and feedback to the group appropriately
	Jayne Reed to report any developments to group and raise awareness of any changes on the website, newsletters and in the waiting room.- Ongoing
Jayne Reed has regular contact with Jayne Povey from Carers North East who regularly updates any developments. Ongoing
	Jayne Povey or Trish Ashford to attend next patient participation group

	Carers
	To look at support for carers who are caring for patients who require regular transportation to hospital.  To look at how this impacts on the financially and emotionally 
	Establish via Carers North East what is available currently and feedback to the group.

At the PP meeting in march 2013 we discussed Tynedale hospice transport system, but as this is a charity, overwhelming them needs to be considered.

	Jayne Reed to contact Jayne Povey.
	Jayne Reed spoke to Carers North East who are going to pull together information for our website and newsletter. They will also be happy to attend our next patient participation group meeting.

	Commissioning 
	How we keep patients patient’s  informed of developments.
	It was agreed that Helen Patterson would keep the patient participation group up to date with developments.  Information will also be available on the website and be in the practice newsletter.
	Helen Patterson- ongoing
	

	Life Channel
	Unwell epileptic patients may struggle with this.  Flickering lights are a problem.
	To be discussed by partners initially
	
	Discussed 28/11/2012 at partners meeting, Survey suggests that the Life Channel is a success
Discussion at PP meeting in March 2013- There are chairs in the waiting room were you are not directly looking at the life channel.  

HP to create notice for waiting room 

	Rural Practice Issues
	Discussion at   March 2013 meeting around how we manage the vast practice area we have and if we are financial compensated for this. 
	The March 2013 patient participation meeting felt that they would like more information about  the financial situation within the practice specifically dealing with the vast practice area we cover and the financial implications of this
	Practice Patient Participation Group.  2013 -2014 
Practice staff- Helen Patterson and Jayne Reed
	

	Care Quality Commission (CQC)
	Discussed at the October meeting. Outlining the role CQC has within the practice
	The practice aims to keep the Patient Participation Group up to date with the progress of CQC, enlisting input from the group where appropriate
	This will become a standing item on the agenda for the patient participation group. Particularly focusing on the areas pertaining to patient involvement. 
	


